
 
 
 
 

HMP130  
End of Life (EOL) Notice 

 
 
SpinetiX has successfully introduced the third generation of HMP players in 2015. Consequently, the first and second 
generations of HMP players have started the natural transition towards the End of Life. We have already issued the NRND 
Notice for HMP130 in January 2016. This notice is to inform you of our decision to issue the EOL Notice for HMP130 valid as 
of 1 January 2017. It is SpinetiX goal to make this process as seamless as possible to all our partners, and to provide as 
much visibility into what you can expect during the process. 
 
What does EOL Notice stand for?  
 

• EOL Notice informs the public that the life of the concerned product came to its end, and that the product is not 
produced any longer.  

 
What is the HMP130 migration path?  
 

• HMP130 migration path is the HMP300. The HMP300 offers equivalent of all standard features of HMP130 at the 
same price.  

 
What does the HMP130 EOL Notice mean for customers?  
 

• It is necessary to follow the migration path as described above.  
 
Validity of EOL Notice?  
 

• HMP130 EOL is valid as of 1 January 2017.  
 
When to expect End of Warranty (EOW)?  
 

• Please note that HMP130 remains under its standard warranty conditions until 1 January 2019.  
  
Where to find SpinetiX Hardware End of Life Policy?  
 

• SpinetiX Hardware End of Life Policy can be found under:  
https://www.spinetix.com/legal/hardware-end-of-life-policy 


